Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Voter Authority Certificates
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

a) The number of applications you have received for Voter Authority Certificates between September 2022 and January 2023 
Answer:

The national system for applications for Voter Authority Certificates only went live on 16th January 2023, Leicester residents were not able to apply for a certificate prior to this date. The numbers below reflect applications received therefore from 16th January 2023

119
b) The number of applications you have processed for Voter Authority Certificates between September 2022 and January 2023 
98 processed / 21 on hold awaiting further documentation from applicants.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
